
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2006 08:50 AM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

08/01/2006

*  I have just added 15 specimens of liddicoatite/elbaite from Vietnam to the website.  These are from a very limited find last winter, 
and represent one of the most important new finds over the past year or two. 
  
*  Do not forget that the auction closes tonight at 7 p.m. Eastern Standard Time.  Plenty of great specimens, as well as several lots 
of specimens, are available. 
  
*  We are very busy preparing for the upcoming Springfield, Mass. show, August 11-13.  We will have over 100 flats of great 
specimens at 50% off, as well as two large showcases full of superb specimens.  We look forward to seeing you there! 
  
Dan Weinrich 
http://www.danweinrich.com 
  
If you wish to be removed from this list please tell me. 


